
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
AUTHORIZE a one-time payment of $1,800 for two months of Infant Supplement to a
prior 602 WIC Non-Minor Dependent, C.R., as recommended by the Chief Probation
Officer. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
The $1,800 one-time payment will paid from the General Fund. 

BACKGROUND: 
During May 2017 and June 2017, C.R. was a 602 WIC Ward of the Court and a Non-Minor
Dependent eligible to receive a $900 per month Infant Supplement. A Board Order
authorizing a one-time payment of $1,800 is needed by the Probation Department in order
for the Auditor-Controller to issue payment in this case. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   11/14/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

ABSENT: Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Kimberly Martell, (925)
313-4154

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    November  14, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C. 80

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Todd Billeci, County Probation Officer

Date: November  14, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Non-Minor Dependent Infant Supplement Payment


